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Don Crabtree 
Kimberly, Idaho 8JJ41 

Dear Mr. Crabtree, 

Managing Editor 
Ben W. Thompson 
1228 West Essex 
Kirkwood, Missouri 63122 

December 5, 1971 

Enclosed is the latest issue of our Journal that I promised 
to you. I hope you enjoy it. 

I will look forward to a short article and some photographs 
from you. I am sure our members would like to know more about 
you flint chipping techniques. I certainly enjoyed the demon­
stration in Urbana last Saturday. Perhaps a condensed version 
of your longer article in Tebiwa with some of the sketches and 
photographs that you already have would be more convenient for 
you. Of course, we will be real happy with anything you sabmit. 

If you are ever in the St. Louis area, drop in for a visit 
and I will be glad to show you my collection. 

Best personal regards, 

--


